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Review of Commissioning and Provision of Public and Community Transport 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee has concluded its review of the Commissioning and Provision of 
Public and Community Transport and all the review recommendations were approved 
by Cabinet on 26 November 2009. 
 
Other work 
 
The next scheduled meeting is due to be held on 11 January, when the Committee 
will receive an overview of the services reporting to them. This will include details of 
what has been achieved, what has proved more difficult, any emerging issues and 
performance information.  
 
 
Monitoring 
 
Quarterly monitoring reports are scheduled to be received by the Committee at the 
February meeting.   
 
 


